
 
Fundraising 

Association of New 

Horizons School 

(FANHS) NEWS 

Message from the 

President  

Fall is a busy time for 

fundraising.  Hot Lunch is 

underway, we’re wrapping 

up the Elite NHS Discount 

card, QSP Magazines and 

Memories is about to begin 

and Purdy’s will run in 

November just in time for 

Christmas! 

Our fundraisers would not be 

possible without our many 

volunteers!  If you are able, 

please consider volunteering 

your time to assist with Hot 

Lunch, Book Fair etc.  We 

know your time is valuable 

and appreciate you choosing 

to share your time with us! 

With our new facility and the 

school’s growth come 

additional funding requests.  

FANHS anticipates we need 

to raise $30,000 this year as we 

continue to raise funds 

towards the school’s wish 

list (provided last spring) and 

provide School Council 

funds which allows them to 

support classrooms, 

teachers, our school 

community and school 

enhancement. 

 

We want our students to 

shine and to provide our 

school with the ability to 

purchase extras that they 

could not otherwise obtain 

within their budget.  Our 

families at NHS are a 

tremendous support to our 

school giving generously of 

both time and financial 

support 

Feel free to contact me 

FANHS.President@gmail.com 

if you have any questions, 

suggestions or comments. 

Sherri Jensen 

FANHS President 

 
Happy Halloween 

 

 

Important Dates 
   

October 5- Discount card 

fundraiser deadline 

QSP Fundraiser begins 

October 8- Board Meeting 

@New Horizons 6:30PM  

October 12- Happy 

Thanksgiving  

October 13- School Council 

meeting @New Horizons 

6:30PM 

October 22- FANHS tentative 

meeting 9:00AM 

October 26- QSP Deadline 

October 27-29- Scholastic book 

fair 

October 27-28 Bake Sale 

during parent teacher 

interviews 

October 31- Happy 

Halloween  
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NHS Discount              
Card Fundraiser  

Only orders received by 
Monday, October 5th will qualify 
towards the seller prize 
incentives – iTunes cards, 
Stuffies, Movie passes, Science 
kits!  

 

A unique NHS discount card 
with reusable offers from 15 
local businesses.  Any cards 
remaining after the campaign 
will still be available by 
contacting 
fanhs.president@gmail.com 

QSP Magazines and Memories Fundraiser Oct. 5th – 26th  

The fundraiser you’ve been waiting for!  Time to renew your magazine 

subscriptions, purchase new subscriptions for yourself or as gifts and 

create those digital images into photo memories! 

All the exciting details and prize incentives will be coming home soon 

and will also be available on our website: 

www.newhorizons.ab.ca/parents/fanhs  Orders may be placed by 

completing an order form or by ordering online (www.qsp.ca                 

ID# 3698693)  We encourage online ordering as you’ll receive your order 

sooner and it’s less work for our volunteers! 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Scholastic Book Fair is coming to NHS October 27-29.   

We earn 50% from the sales at the book fair in scholastic products for 

our school.  If our sales are over $3,000 we earn 60%! 

Lots of volunteers are needed to help with the Book Fair! Typically 2 

hour shifts for set-up, assisting students, and cashier.  Volunteers will 

also receive an invitation to the scholastic warehouse sale.  Sign up 

dates/times will be posted at: 

www.volunteerspot.com/group/337901136014 

Bake Sale 

The Junior High’s will be having a Bake Sale during Parent-

Teacher Interviews - Oct. 27th and 28th    

Come check out all the yummy treats! 

The funds raised go toward the Jr. High Adventure Trips.   

Thanks for supporting our Jr. High Students! 

 

Important Contacts 
   

School Council:  

Chair: Tina Marie Baldwin 

baldwins@shaw.ca 

Vice Chair: Nicole Pasmeko 

n.n.pasemko@gmail.com 

Secretary: Kim Johnson 

Johnson.kimberley@gmail.com 

Financial Officer: Darlene Groten 

drgroten@shaw.ca 

Communications Officer: Katie 

McCaskill 

Katie.mccaskill@unilever.com 

FANHS Contacts:  

President: Sherri Jensen 

FANHS.president@gmail.com 

Vice President: Tanya Penner 

FANHS.VicePresident@gmail.com 

Secretary: Kim Myhre 

FANHS.secretary@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Brandi Mah 

treasurer.FANHS@gmail.com 

Volunteer Co-ordinator: Heather 

Beztilny 

Nhs.vounteer.coordinator@gmail.c

om 

Hot Lunch contacts: Brandi Mah/ 

Rhonda Jenkin 

Nhs.hotlunch@gmail.com 

Book Fair Co-ordinator: Dawn 

Lemke/Natasha Stairs 

dtlemke@shaw.ca 
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School Council  
Meeting October 13  

We hope you can make it out to the School Council meeting on October 13 where we will be discussing the fund 

allocation model.   

Please welcome the new members of School Council: Katie McCaskill Communications officer and Darlene Groten 

Financial officer, and returning Tina Marie Baldwin Chair, Nicole Pasemko Vice Chair and Kim Johnson Secretary  

Jr High Students needed for babysitting: 

There is a need for responsible Jr. High students available to babysit at the School Council and Board 

monthly meetings. 

 When: Thursday October 8th and/or Tuesday October 13th 

Time: 6:30pm-8:30pm approx  

Where: New Horizons School 

How Much: $20.00 for the evening  

*Babysitting course certificate 

would be an asset.* 

For more information contact 

nhscommunication@gmail.com 

 

Websites: 

School Council                                                            

www.newhorizons.ab.ca/parents

/schoolcouncil 

FANHS-

www.newhorizons.ab.ca/parents

/fanhs 

Junior High Fundraising-

www.newhorizons.ab.ca/junior-

high-fundraising 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Opportunities-

www.volunteerspot.com/group/

337901136014 

Hot Lunch- 

www.nhshl.com 

QSP Magazines & Memories-

www.qsp.ca   ID# 3698693 
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